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The Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995 (44 U.S.C. 3501) requires us to inform you that Federal Agencies may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a collection of information unless it displays a currently valid OMB control Number. This information is being collected in order to update the abandoned mine lands inventory system. This information will be used to ensure that most serious problem areas are selected for reclamation through apportionment of funds to States and Tribes. The obligation to respond is required to obtain a benefit.  
Public reporting burden for this form is estimated to average 1.5 hours per response to update the form and 8 hours for each new submission, including time for reviewing instructions, gathering and maintaining data, and completing and reviewing the form.  Direct comments regarding the burden estimate or any other aspect of this form to the Office of Surface Mining Reclamation and Enforcement, Information Collection Clearance Officer, 1849 C Street, NW; Mail Stop 4559, Washington, DC 20240.  
